
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
GENERAL CHAIRPERSON ELECTION – WESTERN REGION 

 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
It has been brought to my attention that there were mistakes on the ballots 
for the General Chairperson Election – Western Region.  These are: 
 

• Incorrect spelling in two (2) of the candidates’ name: 
 

Grewel, Gurginder - should have been spelled Grewal Gurjinder 
Lavers, Lestr  - should have been spelled Lavers, Lester 

 
As absentee ballots have been mailed out, the election will proceed as 
scheduled.  Please take these corrections into consideration when casting 
your ballot. 
 
I wish to apologize to both candidates for these mistakes. 
 
In solidarity, 

 
Alfredo Acrobati, Secretary-Treasurer 
Transportation District 140, IAM & AW 
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